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License Hearing 

July 22, 2022 

 

RE: Hearing for Liquor On Sale-100 Seats or Less, Liquor On Sale-Sunday, Entertainment (A), and Gambling 

Location licenses to be added to existing licenses for Shadey’s Tavern; 674 Dodd Road 

 
Recipient: Lee Sontoya – c/o Shadey’s Tavern - 674 Dodd Road, St Paul, MN 55107 

 

NOTICE OF LICENSE HEARING 
 

Mr. Sontoya: 
You are invited to attend and participate in a hearing before the Legislative Hearing Officer. A notice regarding 

your Liquor On Sale-100 Seats or Less, Liquor On Sale-Sunday, Entertainment (A), and Gambling Location 

licenses was mailed on 5/31/2022 with a closing period of 7/15/2022. Correspondence of objection was 
received related to the license application. The correspondence is attached for your review in preparation for 

the hearing. 
 

The Legislative Hearing will be held on:  
Date/Time: 7/28/2022 at 2pm  

Location:  Room 330 City Hall/Courthouse 

   15 West Kellogg Boulevard 
   St. Paul, MN 55102 

 
At this hearing, the Legislative Hearing Officer will take testimony from all interested parties. At the end of the 

hearing, a recommendation may be made as to whether the license should be approved, approved with 

conditions, or referred to an Administrative Law Judge. The City Council will have the final authority to grant or 
deny this license. 

 
Sincerely, 

Greg Weiner 
Executive Assistant 

 

cc:  Ward 2 City Council Office  
  District 3, West Side Community Organization 

  DSI Staff: Jeffrey Fischbach, Ross Haddow, Eric Hudak, YaYa Diatta 
  Therese Skarda, City Attorney’s Office 

 

Attachment(s): DSI Notice of License Application, Contested Letters  
 

Notice Mailed: 7/19/2022 by Greg Weiner, 651-266-8512 
 


